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9:00 A.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 18, 1994 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Sally Beals 

James Singer 
Brooks Compton 
c. Mark Kingseed 

City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant city Manager Michael Haverland 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

City Council met in Work Session to discuss the proposed 
Contract with Great Traditions as Master Developer for the 
residential pods in and around the Yankee Trace Golf Course. 
Questions of city Council were addressed by Mr. Horn, Mr. 
Farquhar and Mr. Frank Leone. 

Following the Work Session, City Council toured the Yankee 
Trace Golf Course. 


